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The map below shows their location: 
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2. Also do you have a rough estimate of the expected new builds that may be 

completed in the next 5 to 10 years in the same area. This will help with our 

resourcing as the district grows. 

Kapiti Coast District Council uses forecasts provided by Sense Partners and provides 
a breakdown of future population and dwellings across 23 Statistical 2 Area’s (SA2) 
across the District. 

 
The Sense Partners 2023 forecast identifies approximately 100 additional dwellings 
across the predominantly rural areas of Forest Lakes, Te Horo, Peka Peka, 
Maungakotukutuku and Otaki Forks SA2 over the next three years, with an additional 
500 dwellings across this area by 2033 (an approximate total 600 dwellings by 2033). 

 
A caveat to the above numbers is that they include smaller urban residential 
settlements at Peka Peka Beach, Nikau Valley and Te Horo which have limited levels 
of reticulation and tank storage to support firefighting. 

 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
 
Sean Mallon 
Group Manager Infrastructure Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Pakiaka 
 




